
Also, there was discussion about the pending project to connect the townhouses and 
lower walkout units for Building 200 with walkways. The plan was approved by the 
Building 200 board and also the Master board. In plans, as approved, the walkway will 
conform to the building’s appearance, and the design and material standards. The only 
contingency was that they needed final approval from Collier County; provided the new 
plans looked like the renderings previously supplied at the meeting they were given 
approval. There were no other requirements. 


